
 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

Beware of scams! 
Watch out for fake websites using the ACF logo!  

 
In recent days, portals that replicated the contents of the Financial Disputes Arbitrator 

 

The Financial Disputes Arbitrator (ACF), the body set up by Consob for the out-of-court 
settlement of disputes between intermediaries and savers, warns of the risk of possible scams 
perpetrated by unknown individuals through portals/websites that illegally replicate the ACF 
logo and content. 

In this regard, please note that the ACF portal is only accessible via this link -&gt; 
https://www.acf.consob.it/. 

Any portals or websites with addresses other than the one indicated above are not in any way 
related to the ACF or Consob. In recent days, several portals that improperly replicated that of 
the ACF have been detected and immediately blocked. 

Please note that under no circumstances the ACF ask for credit card or bank account numbers, 
nor will it request payments of any kind. 

We recommend that you exercise the utmost caution and report any unusual requests to the 
ACF by emailing info.acf@consob.it or calling 06.8477850. 

 

Rome, 19 September 2025 
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